# **Our Team**

Minister

Rev. Dr. Aubrev J. Botha

519-620-4415

aubrey@cpcmail.ca

Choir Director

Gwen Darling

gwen@cpcmail.ca

**Family Ministries:** 

**Children's Ministry Coordinator** 

Kerri Beda

kerri@cpcmail.ca

**Interim Youth Coordinator** 

Stephanie Armstrong

Deadline for bulletin submission Wednesdays at 12.30pm

Our offices are closed to the public at the moment. Please telephone and leave a message or email office@cpcmail.ca and we will respond at our earliest opportunity.



**Music Director** 

brad@cpcmail.ca

Office Administrator

Brad Paddock

Debbie McKevitt

office@cpcmail.ca

519-623-1080



7, Queen's Square Cambridge, ON N1S 1H4 (519) 623-1080 centralchurchcambridge.ca

# Sunday August 8, 2021 @ 10am

**Opening** God so loved

It's come thou fount of every

blessing.

Your name **Prayer** 

Message **Guest Speaker** 

Mike Wasyluk

Closing Joy of the lord.

> We are so glad you are here. We are a Jesus church, where everyone is welcome, where no-one is perfect and everyone is loved.



# Fill the Bowl This Summer!

This summer's food challenge is collecting boxes of nutritious cereal. To date we have reached our first two goals! Goal #1 was 500 boxes or \$2,000. Goal #2 was 1000 boxes or \$4000. As of August 1 we have reached 1063 boxes of cereal. Now we are on to the next goal post!

# ANOTHER NEW GOAL = 1500 boxes or \$6,000 Can we do it??? Yes, we can!

"Fill the Bowl" will continue until September 12<sup>th</sup>.

Please continue to support this food drive for the clients of the Cambridge Self Help Food Bank. You can donate on Sunday mornings by dropping off your boxes in the 'big bowl' at the front of the church. Or you can make a monetary donation through your church envelopes, through the link on our church website or through an etransfer sent to <a href="mailto:office@cpcmail.ca">office@cpcmail.ca</a> with a notation that the donation is for the summer food drive.

Thank you so much for your support in helping to feed those in our community who are in need.

#### In-Person Services

Please observe all COVID safety requirements:

- Masks worn at all times
- Sanitize your hands at entrance
- Remain 2 meters apart from others
- Names and phone numbers recorded for contact tracing

Please keep aisles, walkways and entrance ways clear after the service. Online services are available:

https://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca https://www.youtube.com/c/CentralchurchcambridgeCa https://www.facebook.com/centralchurch

### Kids' zone

After consultation with our parents and families the Session has decided that Kids' Zone will not resume until September. This is not a decision that was taken lightly but after a survey of the parents and the volunteers and receiving their feedback it was agreed that this is the best course of action. We will continue to provide activity bags for the children on Sunday mornings.